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The Board of Directors of the 
Forest Grove School District - Forest Grove, Oregon 
Invites applications for the position of 

SUPERINTENDENT 
The Forest Grove School District Board of Directors is seeking a highly qualified, outstanding educational leader to serve 
as superintendent. The successful candidate must have proven leadership skills, demonstrated success as an 
administrator/instructional leader, excellent communication and fiscal skills and also exhibit a high level of personal and 
professional integrity. 

The Forest Grove School District is a growing school district educating nearly 6,000 students from pre-school through 12th 
grade. There are six elementary schools, one upper elementary school, one middle school and one high school. The 
Forest Grove School District enjoys a positive, strong working relationship with more than 600 full- and part-time staff 
members. As a minority-majority district, with approximately 52 percent Hispanic students, FGSD celebrates diversity. 

The school district serves the communities of Forest Grove, Cornelius, Dilley and Gales Creek, covering about 200 square 
miles. Located in Washington County in scenic northwest Oregon, an area of hills, forests and vineyards, Forest Grove is 
home to more than 24,000 people and growing. Forest Grove is also the home of Pacific University which was the first 
university west of the Mississippi. It is a wonderful place to live with an abundance of nearby recreational opportunities: 
golf, hiking, fishing, cycling, 40 minutes to downtown Portland and just an hour to the Oregon coast. 

The Board will offer a competitive compensation package to the successful candidate. The successful candidate must hold 
or qualify for an Oregon superintendent's license. 

APPLICATION OPEN: TBD 

CLOSING DATE: TBD 

ASSUME POSITION: July 1, 2018 
For information regarding the position, contact: Steve Kelley, Director of Board Development and Executive Searches 

skelley@osba.org • 503.588.2800 • 800.578.6722 • 503.588.2813 (Fax) 
Greg McKenzie, Executive Search Consultant 

gregmckenzie@att.net • 503.752.2438 
For questions regarding the application process, contact: 

Sarah Herb, Board Development Assistant sherb@osba.org • 503.588.2800 

To download a brochure or apply, visit our website (after the above opening date) at www.osba.org/execjobs 

Forest Grove School District is an equal opportunity employer.
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